
 

Dear Parents 

The Performing Arts program is an exciting program designed specifically for students in Years 9-11. 

Students can work with like-minded peers to develop their dramatic and performance skills and 

techniques, engaging in various workshops. They also can see the industry in action with theatre 

performances and live shows.  

Departure location 1: Gordon Station on the train station concourse 

Departure location 2: Collaroy Beach – Northern side of Surf Club on the grass area 

• Departure date – 15/5/23 

• Arrival time – 8:00 am 

  

Pick-up Location – 18/5/23 

• Chatswood Concourse  

Pick-up time – 10:20 pm (after they watch the Sound of Music) 

Last Name First Name Drop location    Last Name First Name Drop location  

Abbott Charlotte Gordon   Carroll Zoe Collaroy 

Chiew Jasmine Gordon   Fox Jasmine Collaroy 

Collocott Ruby Gordon   Freedman Kaiya Collaroy 

Frankel Marley Gordon   McDonald Indi Collaroy 

Isaacs Zara Gordon   Evans Elizabeth Collaroy 

Southey Talia Gordon   Hickey Georgia Collaroy 

Bovington Amy Gordon   Proft Lara Collaroy 

Shi Issy Gordon   Umphray Milly Collaroy 

Buchner Emily Gordon   Barnes Grace Collaroy 

Murrell Sophia Gordon   Pascoe Ruby Collaroy 

Pearce Julia Gordon   Scott Megan Collaroy 

Van Der Linden Julia Gordon   Blythe Christopher Collaroy 

Campanella Jazz Gordon   Husband Sam Collaroy 

Kleemeyer Abigail Gordon   Rosenthal Daniel Collaroy 

McDonald  Aidan Gordon     

McWilliams Holly Gordon         

 

Students do not attend school on Friday, 19 May 2023. This day has been set aside for students to wash 

their own clothes, catch up on Home Learning or chores and be rested for the remainder of Term 2. 

 

Emergency Contact number – 0434 319 234 

This number is only if you need to inform the school of an emergency or communicate urgent 

information to your child during the program. Staff will call you directly if there are any issues.  

We are looking forward to sharing in this specifically tailored opportunity with the students. 

Kind regards, 

Stewart van Bentum 


